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Dr. Grote Reber 
C.S.I.R.O. 
Stowell Avenue 
Hobart, Tasmania, Australia 

Dear Grote: 

I was glad to hear via a peek at your letter of 
October 26 to Jennie that you had negotiated your various travels 
successfully and gotten back to where spring is advancing. 

Your various observations on assorted matters have been 
noted and Jennie advises me that she has followed your instruc­
tions in the two specific items on which something was necessary. 

There is nothing of any special importance or excite­
ment to report on matters hereabouts since your departure. I am 
glad to hear, however, that the ear continues to come along,
although from your phrasing I am not sure but what you may miss 
your former situation when you could just tune the noise out 
with a twist of the wrist. Also glad to hear that your domestic 
situation straightened out all right and that the installation 
did not suffer any serious setbacks during your absence. We 
will be looking forward to word of operations. 

In accordance with our discussion, arrangements have 
been made to deposit $12,000 to your account, and I trust that 
this will be executed more efficiently than on the last 
occasion. 

Continuing best wishes, 

~h 
Charles H. Schauer
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P.S. I have heard of some very good markets for old gold in
 
case you are accumulating too much of the kind of thing that
 
the Pacific Society foisted off on you.
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